Divine Child High School
PSO (Parent Support Organization) Meeting
October 9, 2023

Meeting Minutes

Prior to the meeting, Chris Leuck from the Counseling Department shared with those in attendance
the movie” Like”. The movie’s main theme was achieving balance in a digital world. The movie will
be shown to students at the end of the week.

Meeting called to order by Bridget Hanson at 7:25pm. 14 Attendees and 2 staff. Shortened agenda
due to viewing and discussion of movie.

The meeting started with Opening Prayer.

Board Member Reports
Faculty Representative Mr. Ben Cronin shared school calendar updates. SVDP food drive will be
starting. Encouraged parents to follow email and Remind blasts for most up to date
information.

Treasurer Report- Mary Jo Bushart-Luke
- The current bank account balance is $9574.11.

Classroom Representatives:

Juniors- Volunteers needed to greet potential new students and families at the Fall Open house
on 11/5/23. Julie Scalf, Denice Testani, and Denise Thomas coordinating this.

Seniors- Hayride is scheduled for 10/29/23.

The events committee requested ideas for an event for October. It was suggested to purchase a
new microwave for the teacher lounge. Jen Murzda will do this.

Shauntae Gillery and Jen will work together going forward and will start discussing November’s
idea.

Open floor questions:
Request for budget of PSO and committees

Discussion if parents are interested in a speaker series.
New school safety grant

Closing Prayer was led by Jenny Murzda
Meeting adjourned at 8:03pm
Respectfully submitted by Bridget Hanson

Next meeting date Nov 13",



